Summer men's basketball league back at Coe
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The Cedar Rapids Summer College League will be back on the hardwood at Coe College this
summer.

The league is sponsored by The Midnight Hoops Program and is for men's basketball players of
college age. Most players will come from Coe, Kirkwood, Mount Mercy and Cornell.

Teams must have at least one high school player. Past players from the area also are invited to
participate. The goal is to have six teams.

Games will be played Sunday afternoons and Tuesday evenings at Coe starting June 9.
There is a $30 fee per player.

Interested players can contact Jason Pershing of Coe College at jpershing@coe.edu .
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